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LEGAL NOTICE 
TOLLAND ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
The Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on May 23, 2024 at 7:00 p.m to consider 
the following application:   
 
ZBA #24-2 – 398 Grant Hill Road – Variance request from Section 17.2.C.1 to allow a 48’ x60’ 
barn to be 22 feet from the side property line where 25 feet is required. Zone: RDD. 
Map/Block/Lot: 33/H/041. Applicant: Gardner & Peterson Associates, LLC. 
 
A copy of this application is available on file and available for review in the Planning and 
Building Department at 21 Tolland Green. At this hearing, public comments will be heard and 
written communications received.  
 
To be advertised twice in the Journal Inquirer: 
 
    Once on: Thursday, May 9, 2024 
    Once on: Monday, May 20, 2024 
 
 

TOWN of TOLLAND/ 21 tolland green, tolland connecticut 06084 
 










